GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS District Business Office

TO:

Dr. Mike Riggle

FROM:

Kimberly L. Ptak

DATE:

May 12, 2014

RE:

Concrete by Wagner Change Order

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve a change order to Concrete by Wagner contract in the amount of \$20,943. Concrete by Wagner's original contract approved at the April 28, 2014 board meeting is \$215,718.

BACKGROUND

As discussed at the April 28, 2014 board meeting, the Village of Glenview required the District to go through its zoning process for the GBS parking lot work. As a result, the District is required to add 12 islands to the parking lots scheduled to be completed this summer. The cost of the islands is \$20,943.